Saunders, Richard L. - PDR

From: Philip Hart <philiphart4609@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, May 2, 2022 9:02 AM

To: Saunders, Richard L. - PDR; Brown, Jonathan W. - PDR
Cc: Joe Andrews; Patricia Merrill

Subject: Ord. 2022-123

CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize the sender's
address and know the content is safe.

Rich
| am the president of the Westhampton Citizens Association (WCA). | am writing regarding Ord. No. 2022-123.

Later today, the City Planning Commission is scheduled to consider a request for a special use permit that, if approved
by the City Planning Commission and by City Council, will permit the construction of an outdoor dining area in the rear of
the Cocodrillo restaurant located at 5811 Grove Avenue in the west end of the City.

The WCA does not oppose the granting of the special use permit. Further, we commend Rob Long for reaching out to
the WCA and his neighbors early in the process to explain his plans and to allay concerns. Finally, we wish him luck with
his business and hope that it is a success.

Thank you.
Philip Hart
President

Westhampton Citizens Association



